
From: 
Sent: 
To: 'nur@cpuc.ca.gov' (nur@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Burt, Helen (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=HAB6); 

'cabtSl.cnuc.ca.eov' (cabfAcnuccauovt Redacted 
Redacted 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Subject: Invitation to Speak - 2014 Emerging Technologies Summit - 10/20-22/14 - Pare 55 
Hotel, Downtown S.F. 

Nuria: 

On behalf of Helen Burt, Senior Vice President and Chief Customer Officer of PG&E, attached is a letter to 
President Peevey inviting him to deliver a plenary talk on the first day of the upcoming 2014 Emerging 
Technologies Summit, which will take place October 20-22 at the Pare 55 Hotel in Downtown San Francisco. 
The original letter will be sent via U.S. mail. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 
Senior Executive Assistant 
Office of the Senior Vice President 
and Chief Customer Officer 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted 

Redacted 

6/25/2014 4:18:39 PM 
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